From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 5:57:36 PM

From: Erin Fisher <Erin.Fisher.279418414@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 5:52 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: | support Emerson Creek Wind!

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As an engaged and concerned Ohioan, | am writing to urge you to award a permit to the Emerson
Creek project (Docket No. 18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek).

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this project are
hardly debatable. Emerson Creek Wind Farm could generate enough electricity to power 87,850 U.S.
homes each year. The project is estimated to generate $51.3 million in landowner leases, $54 million
for local school districts, and $27 million in local government support!

For Ohio's economic and environmental future, | urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards,

Erin Fisher

31500 N Marginal Dr
Willowick, OH 44095
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